
A wonderful opportunity for parents to visit and observe their  
children’s classrooms during a regular school day.  

Please do not bring young children. 

Has your child had a growth spurt?  
Uniforms have rips or stains?  

Maybe you just want a few spare items? 
Then visit the Used Uniform Sale running concurrently with 
the Open House from 9-11 AM on the second floor balcony. 

Used Uniform Sale 

Open House for SJS Parents 
Friday February 1st 

9:00 - 11:00 AM 


